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OFFICIAL 

Narrabri Train Station  
Project Update – October 2022 
Thank you for your patience 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation during the upgrade of Narrabri Station. Due to labour 
and material shortages the completion of the Narrabri station upgrade will be delayed until end 
of November 2022. Transport for NSW is actively working with the construction team to minimise 
further delays. We apologise in advance for any inconvenience.   
 

Ongoing work  
 Paving/landscaping 

 Complete electrical lighting fit out internal and external 

 Wayfinding Signage 

 Platform resurface   

 Install Bench seats 

 Complete final painting 
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The project is part of the Transport Access Program, a NSW Government initiative to provide a better 
experience for public transport customers by delivering accessible, modern, secure and integrated 
transport infrastructure. 

 

Finishing work  
Minor finishing work will take place leading up to project completion, including site demobilisation 
and completing minor works. Work will be carried out during standard construction hours between 
7am and 6pm weekdays. Equipment to be used includes powered hand tools and ladders.   
 

 
 

Have your say 

If you have any questions or would like more 
information please contact our project team:  

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

1800 684 490 

transport.nsw.gov.au/Narrabri 

 

Translating and interpreting service 

If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 
them to call us on 1800 684 490 
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